
Belliveau, Sebastien

From: Belliveau, Sebastien
Sent: August 13, 2020 8:35 AM
To: Khalil, Samantha
Subject: Fwd: GPHIN AG audit

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Wagner, Elise" <Elise.Wagner@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Date: August 5, 2020 at 11:01:10 AM EDT
To: "Belliveau, Sebastien" <Sebastien.Belliveau@pnno-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: GPHIN AG audit

In response to your question, our government did not cut funding for the global early warning system

(even though Grant Robertson's piece appears to suggest that)., PHAC may have reprioritized its efforts,

but it is an Agency that gets to decide, to an extent, their own priorities — those would be internal,

bureaucratic decisions, not political ones.
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